
We have had a lovely first half term in St George Class and we have all enjoyed 

working and learning together to explore the classroom. Some of us had never 

been into Longhoughton CE Primary School before we started in September but 

we are all having so much fun and have really settled well into our daily routines 

even though this year they are slightly different to normal.  

 

 

Our topics this half term are Bonfire Night, 

Diwali and we will be learning about St George 

and the Dragon linked to our class country as 

we begin to learn about castles. We have 

enjoyed reading different books to support 

our learning and we have already read Elmer 

the Elephant, The Gruffalo, The Gruffalo’s 

Child and Funnybones. We have masks for the 

different characters and have really enjoyed 

retelling the stories. 

We have spent lots of time in the sensory garden over the last few weeks and 

we are enjoying using our log circle sitting area and new stage area. We noticed 

the plum tree was ripening so we collected lots of plums and enjoyed tasting 

them when we sat down for circle time.  

 


